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Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

 

t 01536 213100 
 

enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 
 

Principal 
Angela Reynolds 

5th September 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
YEAR 7 - MEET THE TUTOR EVENING FOR PARENTS/CARERS 
 
We are pleased to invite you to a Meet the Tutor Evening on Thursday 13th September 2018.   
 
We are holding two sessions one at 5.15pm and one at 6.15pm.  We hope this will give you an opportunity 
to chat informally with your child’s new tutor.   Please note that tutors will be unable to discuss any 
individual concerns on the evening; however, should you have any particular areas you wish to discuss an 
additional meeting can be arranged for you to meet with your child’s tutor.  
 
You can book by clicking on this link https://goo.gl/forms/JxYCwxb5BCGcyGjC3 to book the session you 
wish to attend.  You will need to enter your child’s name, form and which session you are attending.  You 
can also book via the school website under Parent Information. 
 
If you have any queries please contact the school on 01536 213100. 
     
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 13th September.    
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
 

https://goo.gl/forms/JxYCwxb5BCGcyGjC3

